
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Select Board meeting 

Minutes of Meeting 

December 9, 2019 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Bruce Nadeau, Dianne Craig, Alicea Bursey, Sandy Sonnichsen, Cindy Rouillard   

The meeting came to order at 6:30 pm.  

• The check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Bob signed the grant for the septic system for the grange. 

The Select Board discussed the grange project. 

• Alicea asked the Select Board if she could give her stipend to Melissa Salinardi the Planning 

and Zoning Secretary.  The Select Board agreed. 

Alicea asked for an update on Mountain Road bridge.  Bruce stated Kevin looked at the road 

and said the bridge was fine. 

The Select Board discussed a article in the business review with Alicea.   

 

          Bruce made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 pm Bob 2nd the motion. 

 


